
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 22nd December 2023 

What a fabulous term we’ve all had at Byley Primary and Nursery School.  The 
children have learned so much and we are incredibly proud of all their 
achievements.  We’re certain they’re ready for a rest – as are we! 
 
We’ve had more fun this week getting into the festive mood by enjoying our 
Christmas dinner and Christmas party and of course the amazing pantomime 
today!  We loved it – Oh, yes we did!  I just have to say how impeccably well 
behaved our children were, they made us very proud. 
 
We look forward to the New Year where we will be learning lots of interesting 
things!  Our topic after Christmas will be ‘All things cold!’. 
 
Keep collecting any special moments on Tapestry for us, we’d love to share 
these when we return in January.  Please note that I will be taking a break 
from Tapestry over the festive period. 

A huge ‘thank you’ to you for all the generous gifts we have received, it’s most 
kind of you and very much appreciated.   
 
Finally, thank you once again for your continued support.  It’s been lovely 
getting to know our new families to Byley this term, as well as families who 
have been with us a while.   

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year!  

With love and warm wishes,  

Mrs Madden, Mrs Hampshire and Miss Donaldson.  ☺     

 


